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FANEUIL HALL 

 

Nicknamed the Cradle of Liberty, the  hall  was built  in 1742 and 

given to the City of Boston by merchant Peter Faneuil. It  has been 

used as a meeting place and market ever since. Delegates  gather 

before Faneuil Hall for The Second Session of the Triennial, 

May  20, 1995 

 

 



- .. -- 

.,. 

V 32, #1, Oct 95, P 27 

 

  PROCEEDINGS OF THE TRIENNIAL MEETING 
The Proceedings of the two Sessions of the Triennial Meeting, May 19 and 20,  1995,  

which include the Proceedings of the Standing Committee, from October 

1992 to May 1995  will  be  mailed to all Delegates and Alternates. 

Any member wishing to receive a copy of the Proceedings should contact the Office 

of the Secretary General. 

 

1995 TRIENNIAL 

Triennial Delegates assemble for  the  First  Session 

at Congregational Church in Exeter, New Hampshire. 

 

 

Past President General 

Frank Mauran presents a 

Certificate of 

Appreciation to Secretary 

Philippus Miller, V, at the 

Second Session in Faneuil 

Hall. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



   

 

 

(L. to R.) Chase 

Raiford; William 

Russell Raiford (NC); 

Wistie Miller; Robert 

Harris Sproat (PA) 

enjoy the luncheon at 

the Harvard Club. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vice President William Russell Raiford presents the Diamond 

Rosette to Jean Hoyt Olinger, representing her father Past President 

General Harry Ramsay Hoyt. 
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THE STATE SOCIETY OF THE CINCINNATI OF PENNSYLVANIA 

A long-standing goal is to make our members more familiar with Anderson House 

and its act1vities and to  encourage use of its facilities. We found a pleasant and 

interesting way to do this last February. After talking with Clifford Lewis, III, 

President Bart Cox invited members of the Anderson House staff to speak to our 

Washington's Birthday Luncheon. 

Four of the top people accepted: Sandra  Prucher,  Executive Director; William 

Trimble, House Manager; Katheleen Betts, Museum Director; and Sandra Powers, 

Library Consultant. 

They arrived in Philadelphia before noon and, after a reception and luncheon, each 

one told the audience about her or his area of responsibility, describing the facilities 

and services offered. Some used slides to illustrate their talks. 

 

 


